
     THE LORD’S DAY 
         May 26, 2019 

  
I. Drawing Near to God                             Angus Mcfarlane 

Prayer    

II. Committing Ourselves to God 

 Blessed Be Your Name    

  That’s Why We Praise Him 

III. Sharing What God is Doing Among Us 

Celebrating San Marcos’ 25th Anniversary 
Dismissing Children to Sunday School 
Greeting One Another 

IV. Speaking to God 

Prayer 

V. Hearing God’s Word  

       Scripture Reading                         1 Peter 1:13-19
                                                                                 (pp.1014)                                                                                                                                       
       Sermon                            “Pursuing Holiness”                  
                         Nate Pugh 
VI. Offering 

 Be Thou My Vision 

 The Lord Reigns   

VII. Sent Out With God’s Blessing  

       Leaving to Serve 

      

 

 

SAN MARCOS IN MINISTRY 
For all church activities, please refer to the full San Marcos calendar 

at sanmarcoschurch.cl/events/ 

 

POTLUCK:  Please join us for a potluck community dinner THIS 
SATURDAY, June 1st at 6PM in the church fellowship hall. Please 
bring a dish to share!  Contact Christal Pugh if you have any 
questions – crstelle@gmail.com or 569-6343-4638. 

 
CASA ESPERANZA will have a service day Saturday June 15th, 2019.  
Contact Dawn Baron-King at dawnbking02@gmail.com or +569-
5729-9617 with any questions. 

Check out the insert to know how you can get involved! 
 
PARKING: We graciously ask you to leave the church parking for 
those of us who may have physical difficulties.  The rest of us can 
park across the street, which also allows for less congestion when 
members of Cristo Mi Pastor arrive for their service. 
 

TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Youth Activities – email Nate Pugh at 
sanmarcosyouth@gmail.com  
BLAST – 3rd-5th Grade, FNO - 5th to 8th Grade, SNL - 9th to 
12th Grade  

 Young Adults – email Sarah sarah.b.harris@hotmail.com or  
        Daniel danielesteban.iglesiasperez@gmail.com 

 Men’s Bible Study: email Pastor Sam Mateer at 
smateer@mtwsa.org 

 Women’s Bible Study: email Sonja McFarlane at 
sonjam402@gmail.com or Melinda Langsdorf at 
melindalangsdorf@gmail.com 

 Women’s SPANISH Bible Study: email Stephanie Van der 
Westhuizen at svdw1260@gmail.com 

 Home Group Ministry: email Pastor Sam Lago at 
pastor@sanmarcoschurch.cl 
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